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1.0 SUMMARY 
 

The Council publishes an annual report as a part of the statutory duty relating to 
Public Performance Reporting. This paper presents the Annual Report for 
review before publication on the council website. 
 

2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

It is recommended that the Committee reviews the content of the Annual Report. 
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